Report for October BOD Meeting LGBTQ Subcmte of DEI Cmte Submitted by Mark Eckstein, Subcmte Chair

September Monthly Highlights

(if more info is desired, kindly email— <u>LGBTQ@MCCPTA.ORG</u>):

- Featured on Radio show discussing LGBTQ supports for students during this pandemic
- PTA zoom with DEI Cmte from Orange County to discuss lgbtq and equity.
- SMYAL meeting
- Phone call with Stephanie Sheron, Office of Deputy Superintendent
- Attended DEI Cmte Meetings and contributed to ongoing work, via email etc
- Phone meeting with Lisa Cline to discuss intersecting work
- Attended MCCPTA BOD Meeting
- Communicated with GSA stakeholders (sponsors, students, community members, staff) about various topics
- Discussed DEI Cmte issues with MoCo Council staff
- Worked with Laura Mitchell about supporting efforts to do another LGBTQ Training at PMMS
- Attended Virtual Learning Sbcmte Meetings as the DEI Cmte Liaison
- Meeting with Melissa Regan, supporting her Hate-Bias initiatives
- OHRD Workgroup Meetings and homework etc
- Co-facilitated a Parent Academy Workshop (Supporting LGBTQ Youth) with MCPS staff